
Aaron R. Weinberger 

Chief of Staff 

Office of the President 

February 28, 2024 

Harriet B. Nembhard 

President 

Harvey Mudd College 

301 Platt Blvd. 

Claremont, CA 91711 

Dear President Nembhard, 

11 1ii 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology 

77 Massachusetts Avenue, Building 3-207 

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139 

Phone 617-253-5912 

Email aweinber@mit.edu 

The Massachusetts Institute of Technology sends congratulations to you on the occasion of your 

inauguration on Friday, March 1, 2024. 

MIT President Sally Kornbluth regrets that she will be unable to attend the festivities, but we are pleased 

to let you know that Harvey Mudd Professor of Mathematics Susan E. Martonosi, an MIT alum, will 

represent MIT. 

Please accept President Kornbluth's best wishes to you and to the entire Harvey Mudd College 

community on this very special occasion. 

Sincerely, 

�ti� 
Aaron R. Weinberger 

Chief of staff 

Office of the President 






